
 

FIRST ANNUAL foothill    SPELLING BEE 
CONTEST 

 

Foothill PTA announces a fun and educational elementary school 
Spelling Bee for FOOTHILL children in 1st – 4th grades. 

• Spelling Bee will be conducted in the month of January, 2015.  

• Grades 1-4th will be participating this year with the teachers of each grade 

deciding the grade-appropriate words.  

• Children compete within their own grade level only. 

• Every speller will receive a Foothill participation certificate to celebrate their hard 

work and winners will earn medals for a keepsake.  

• Duration of this spelling contest will be 30-60 minutes for each grade. 

• Cost of participation is $10 per child. There will soon be a link on Foothill website 

for you to register online. Registration for this event is only available online. 
• Please contact Bitopi at bitopiv@gmail.com or Ruchi at ruchijoshi@yahoo.com if 

you need any additional information or wish to volunteer for the event. We will 
need a minimum of 2 parent volunteers for each grade level.  

 

	
  


